
School Starts at 8:40 am

Please remain with your child on the playground until they
are in the classroom. 

All Reception - Y2 children are entitled to a free school
meal. Please take up this offer. 

School ends at 3:15 pm - Please stand by the gate area. A
teacher will hand your child over. 

We have breakfast club and after-school club places
available. (Enquire at the office) 

A weekly newsletter goes home every Friday via email. 

Curriculum information is on our school website
www.stpetersheysham.lancs.sch.uk 

Parent’s evenings are twice per year. (Autumn - How has
your child settled and Spring - Progress review) 

Flourishing Together
John 10:10 

“I have come in order that you might
have life- life in all its fullness” 

KEY INFORMATION 

OUR PROGRAM

Parents / Carers 

I / We will do our best to: 
Make sure my child attends school regularly and on
time (8:40 am) 
Inform the school of any absences.
Make sure my child is dressed in the correct
uniform and bring their PE kit to school. 
Support the school to make sure my child maintains
high standards of behaviour. 
Encourage my child to try their best, so that they
can reach their potential.
Communicate openly and honestly with the school.
Informing the school of concerns or anything that
may impact their behaviour or ability to learn. 
Make sure communication with the school and to
staff is respectful. 
Make sure that every effort to communicate at the
appropriate times and by booking appointments
where necessary. 
Understand that staff will not respond to
communication outside of working hours. 
Read daily with your child / carry out any
homework activities with your child. 
Engage in our events and parent evenings. 
Follow the school's policies. 
Read all communication that is sent home by the
school. 
Do not post disrespectful/judgemental/ derogatory
comments about the school or staff on social media
or via parent WhatsApp groups. 

We would love to work together. Please support the
school by showing kindness, respect, tolerance, and the
values we would expect of our children. 

WELCOME TO OUR
SCHOOL 

PARENT
RESPONSIBILITIES



ABOUT US

BUILDING POSITIVE
HOME - SCHOOL
RELATIONSHIPS

CONTACT AND
SUPPORT 

We are pleased to welcome your child to our wonderful
school. Our school is rich in historical character and is
underpinned by strong Christian values. Our curriculum
is sequenced from EYFS to Y6 to ensure your child
receives a high standard of education, that prepares
them for high school and beyond. 
You will be warmly welcomed by all our staff into our
school family. 

St Peter’s is a small Church of England, Primary School
that has a strong community ethos and prides itself on
high standards of education. Our strong Christian ethos
and values underpin our curriculum vision to ensure we
flourish together. 

Our Vision 
Our vision is for our children to go out into the world
with the skills and confidence to succeed and the love,
compassion, and advocacy to make a positive impact on
the world around them. 

Our Christian Values 
Our Christian attributes are taken from The Fruit of the
Spirit (Galatians 5:22)  
We focus on... Love, Joy, Peace,  Kindness, Goodness,
Faithfulness, Gentleness and Self Control.

Mrs Daly - Class Teacher 
Mrs Parker - Deputy Headteacher teaches in class
on Friday (and SENDCO) 
Mrs Holmes - Class Teaching Assistant 
Mrs Rigby - Pastoral and Family Support 
Mrs Dodd - Headteacher 

We ask that parents/carers speak with class
teachers as a first point of contact. In reception,
children are provided with a home-to-school
communication book. The teacher will get to know
your child the best and therefore is the best person
to talk to. 

Mrs. Rigby - Family  / Pastoral Support, monitors
pupil attendance, well-being, and behaviour. Please
inform us of any things that may affect your child
in school.  

Mrs. Rigby can provide advice and guidance on
routines, bedtimes, worries, finances, and well-being. 
 

During your child’s time at our school, we aim to build
positive relationships between home and school. 

We want to foster open communication based on
kindness and mutual respect. 

We want your child to be successful in all they do and
we will ensure they make good progress. 

This requires home and school working together.
Making sure we encourage, support, and promote
positivity. 

There may be times when home and school disagree.
However, please be mindful of how we approach
disagreements by not talking negatively about school,
in front of your child. 


